
Metro Council District 10
601 W. Jefferson Street
Louisville, KY 40202

Dear Council Members, 

I am writing as a citizen of the Towne Orchard neighborhood of Louisville in District 10. We have 
noticed that our major intersection at Sylvan Way and Newburg Road is not safe to cross on foot or 
bike, and many of our neighbors have had “near misses” with cars coming up the hill there. In addition, 
we know there is a history of multiple motor vehicle accidents at this intersection, as turning onto 
Newburg Road is challenging due to speeding cars and low visibility (see crash history data below). 

Please make our intersection safer by funding and installing the following safety measures: 
1) Flashing yellow lights on Newburg Road facing in East and West directions approaching 

Sylvan Way to slow down traffic;
2) Digital radar sign showing each car’s speed below the flashing yellow lights;
3) Lighted crosswalk with yellow lights in the road that flash when a button is pressed.

Thank you,
Michael Guarnieri

1508 Sylvan Way 
Louisville, KY 40205


